
 

 

We have started the operation of train cars 
installed with “Childcare Support Spaces”! 

July 19, 2019 
Bureau of Transportation, Tokyo Metropolitan Government 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Bureau of Transportation of Tokyo Metropolitan Government has begun operation of train 

cars installed as a trial with “Childcare Support Spaces” as described below on the Toei 
Oedo Line so that passengers with small children can use it without constraints. 

“Childcare Support Spaces” are decorated with the popular characters “Kikansha Thomas 
& Friends”, and its design has an easy and friendly touch to the young children and is also 
enjoyable to other passengers.  

 

Notice 

1. Image of Decoration 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
2. Starting Date of Operation 

Wednesday, July 31, 2019 

 
3. Locations of installation  
Free spaces of the 3rd and 6th cars of Toei Oedo Line 3 formation (6 places in total) 

 

4. Operation Schedule 

As operation of cars changes every day from reasons such as maintenance, so, please 
check with the Bureau of Transportation’s website on the day of boarding about the 
operation schedule of cars installed with “Childcare Support Spaces”,  

*Also, please note that depending on the situation the service schedule may change. We 
appreciate your understanding in advance. 
 

5. Others 

The “Childcare Support Spaces” are the spaces where not only passengers with small 
children but also anyone including elderly people or wheelchair users can ride as well.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Inquiries: Toei Transportation Customer Center: Phone: 03-3816-5700 (Open: 9:00 
am-8:00 pm, 7 days a week, year round) 

Sticker on the Exterior of the Car 

 

Decoration on the Interior of the Car (Image) 
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